
PUBLIC MEETING
Laurel Storm Drainage Improvement Project July 2025

StormWater.Charmeck.org

Public Meeting   | August 12, 6:00 - 7:00 P.M.
Westminster Presbyterian Church at 101 Colville Road
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services is hosting a public meeting 
to present the proposed improvements and begin the easement 
acquisition phase for the Laurel Storm Drainage Improvement Project. Please 
join us to learn more about the project’s goals. The project team will be 
available to answer questions.
  
For more information: Please contact Isiah Glover, Project Manager at 
980-390-7508 or Isiah.Glover@charlottenc.gov.

The City of Charlotte is committed to making services and programs accessible 
to all. Upon request, auxiliary aids, written materials in alternative formats, 
language access and other reasonable modifications will be provided.

JOIN US FOR THE PUBLIC MEETING
 • Tuesday, August 12, 2025
 • Drop In from 6:00 - 7:00 P.M. 
 • Westminster Presbyterian Church
 • 101 Colville Road

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208
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